
                     April 24, 2017 

 

Thank you to our Rummage Sale Chairperson Christina Terwilliger and her hard-working volunteers.  We 
appreciate all their efforts. 

Throughout the week, K-5 will be completing their Spring MAP testing. 

Our 4th graders accompanied by Mrs. Hill, Mr. Eddy, Mr. Frandsen , and Mr. Kramer will be leaving 
Tuesday  for Teton Science School.  Keep them in your prayers as they travel and participate in this 
wonderful educational experience.  We are able to provide this opportunity through our Field Trip Fund. 

SATURDAY, APRIL 29, will be our final All School Mass for 2016-17 at SCM at 5:30 p.m. 

As you consider your commitment to HSCS and 2017-18 registration keep in mind these characteristics 
of your child’s education here: 

      *Small class size—Pre-K at 12 and K-5 at 16 allowing us to be attentive to each child’s individual  
        learning style. 

     *Dedicated faculty and staff all who will be returning for 2017-18. 

     *An excellent academic curriculum to provide your children with the foundation to succeed   
       throughout their educational careers. 
 
     *The introduction to literacy in PreK-2 is strong.  
  
     *Our third- sixth grades develop a sense of responsibility, qualities of leadership and service and  
       socialization skills to enable them to meet the challenges  presented to them as they enter junior  
       high. 
 
Encourage friends and family to join us as they pursue the best education for their children.  Remember 
scholarships are available and our $100 referral program is in place. 
 
Our Home and School Election ballot is attached.  Please return no later than Friday, April 28. 
 
 
 
                                                                              



       


